
"It is not the strongest or the most intelligent who will survive but those who can best manage change.” [Charles Darwin] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In this edition: 
 
 BSPlink Credentials 

 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the December 2016 Newsletter! 
 

IATA Customer Service: 
www.iata.org/cs 

Reminder 
 

BSPlink Credentials 
 

BSPlink users are reminded not to share their 
passwords. Sharing account credentials can put 
organizational security at risk by exposing customer data 
and financial data to unauthorized users.  

 
Also, use strong passwords, and remember they 

need to be unique in every system and changed on a 
regular basis.  

 
Lastly, you can use the "Forgotten Password?" link 

in the BSPlink home page to reset and reinforce your 
credentials. 
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